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Lockey, Heather@CNRA

From: Alicia Berhow <ABerhow@ocbc.org>
Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2018 5:50 PM
To: CEQA Guidelines@CNRA
Subject: Orange County Business Council - SB743-CEQA Implementation Comments
Attachments: SB743-CEQA Implemntation Guidelines - Comments.pdf

Dear Mr. Calfee, 
 
Please see Orange County Business Council’s attached comments regarding SB743. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 

Alicia Berhow  
Senior Vice President of Government Affairs  
Orange County Business Council 
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